
Your employer will know whether you need a
clearance. Please talk to them before you
apply.

 Do you need a QLD disability worker
screening check?

From 1 February 2021 all new employees of
state funded disability service providers in
QLD will need a clearance before they can
start work. 

To find out more phone 1800 183 690 or visit
www.workerscreening.communities.qld.gov.au

You can apply for a clearance online at
www.workscreening.communities.gov.au. 
You can also fill in a paper form. Your
employer can help you with this.
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